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School closed for staff training: Monday 30th & Tues 31st October   
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Head’s Hello 

 
Thank you to all of the parents who have filled in parent questionnaires this 
week. We are very grateful for your feedback. if you have not done so already, 
please give your completed questionnaire to your class teacher or the office. 
Feedback enables us to reshape and improve, so we can create the best  
experiences and  outcomes for our children. I am setting up a parents steering 
committee to further improve lines of communication between school and 
parents and careers. The first meeting will take place on Thursday 2nd of  
November at 9:30 am in the school hall. If you would like to be involved 
please email me directly on head@lostwithielsch.org, let the office know or 
just come along on the day.  
 
Kind Regards 
Natalie Simmonds 

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS 

 

 

 

Apple Thea Dickinson, George Brown   

Cherry Tean Harradine, Cyra Tamblyn   

Oak  Curtis Bailey, Miriam Jones   

Willow All of Willow class ! 

Beech Luella Kriskovic, Tilly Redhead 

Maple Felix Mitchell, Hayden Faircloth 

Conkers Adam Joyce, Samantha Baldwin 

This week’s attendance 

 Apple:  89.8%  Beech:  94% 

 Cherry:  93%   Maple:  98%       

 Oak:   88.7%         Conkers:  97.7% 

 Willow:  100%   
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

OCTOBER 

Monday 16th—1pm to 3pm EYFS Open Day (for 2018 intake)  

Thursday 19th-2pm   LSA meeting, all parents/carers welcome—school hall 

Friday 20th—9am to 10.30am Family Friday in the school hall  

Friday 20th—all day  SPOOKING FANCY DRESS DAY AT SCHOOL  

Monday 23rd to Friday 27th Half term  

Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st School closed to pupils for staff training (inset) days 

 

NOVEMBER 

Thursday 2nd, morning  Individual Child Photographs 

Monday 13th , All week  Anti Bullying Week 

Thursday 9th October 6-7.30pm Glow, glitter and sparkle family disco—school hall  

On Monday in our whole school assembly we were joined by Dominic Bond from The  

Sabre Charitable Trust. The assembly was inspiring, helping the children to think about the lives of 

children in Ghana and how the charity is making a huge impact to build ‘brighter  

futures’. The assembly left everyone feeling extremely proud that this work is happening in our town 

Lostwithiel. We would like to say thank you to Dominic for his time speaking with us and we hope to 

be able to arrange some workshops for KS2 in the near future. 

FANCY DRESS AND DISCO DAY 
 

There will be a spooky dressing up day at school on 

Friday 20th October 
We ask that pupils bring a £1 contribution to go towards the LSA 

 
Conkers class and staff are also running a glow, glitter and sparkle family disco on 

Thursday the 9th of November 6pm-7:30pm 
There will be a glitter and glow bar, snacks, sweets and sparklers for sale.   

Tickets will go on sale from Thursday next week.  
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NETBALL 

The team are getting better and better and played an amazing game this 

week against a strong opposition.  A big thank you to all the parents who 

came along to support.  

 

Willow class had a brilliant time at Clip n Climb 

this week.  The children used their growth  

mindsets and all really challenged themselves to 

go a little higher each time. Some of us even 

managed to launch ourselves from the leap of 

faith—well done to all!  

FOOTBALL 

Lostwithiel —the first game was very close, Rudy made an amazing save to keep the score at  
0-0, but unfortunately we conceded a last minute goal to lose 0-1.  The second game Fowey 
were very strong, we so nearly made it 1-1 at the end but for a great save and they scored a 
further 2 to run out 3-0 winners—well deserved to be fair.    
Mr Stead 

NETBALL AND FOOTBALL 

AWAY GAMES AT FOWEY PRIMARY THIS WEEK  
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The Lostwithiel School Association (LSA) is tasked with fundraising for the school and is a  

registered charity. It is made up of parents and carers who meet at the school to discuss/organise 

fundraising ideas. The aim of the LSA is to enhance the learning experience of the children in our 

school. We do this by fundraising to provide additional classroom resources, new facilities,  

playtime equipment, help towards school trips and Year 6 leavers’ hoodies.  We organise a series of 

fun events throughout the year to raise funds including: Christmas & Summer Fairs, bingo, cake sales 

& cream teas.  

 

Every penny raised through the LSA goes directly back to the school, helping to fund projects that will 

enhance the children’s time at the school.  Parents/carers can join the LSA throughout the year, or can 

suggest fundraising ideas to an LSA member – we are always looking for new people to join, or to 

hear new ideas on how to raise money for the school.  The LSA wouldn’t be anything without the  

parents/carers of the children. The ongoing  support that we receive from the fundraising events is 

fantastic.  

  

LSA roles 

Chair – Catharine Chapman and Sally Cuthbertson 

Secretary  - Sarah Laidler 

Treasurer – Mike Stead 

There are lots of ways you can get involved— we meet once a month on a Thursday  

afternoon these meetings are short and informal. We do appreciate that some parents cannot commit 

on a regular basis so it would be great to have a list of those who are happy to come along and help 

out at events. 

If you would like to know more, or to get involved, then please contact us 

at lostwithielsa@gmail.com or speak to Mel in the office. 

LSA FUNDRAISING NEWS 
 

It’s not too late to sign up for the Lostwithiel School Lottery—simply set up a monthly standing order for £2 per lottery 

number to account number :22296868 and sortcode: 30-99-08 to be in the account by the 10th of each month. 

You may purchase as many numbers as you wish.  Email lostwithielsa@gmail.com for your lottery number(s) or with 

any questions. 

Raise funds for school through online shopping   

Easy fundraising is free to users, every little amount can add up and make a difference.  Please see this link :  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/lostwithielschoolassociation/ 

Thank you for your support. 

mailto:lostwithielsa@gmail.com
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LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL UNIFORM INFORMATION 

 

We currently sell some items of school uniform from the school office but are now in the process of moving across to 
an online system with Wovina in Bodmin.  As from Monday 22nd May  parents/ carers can order on line via their web-
site www.wovina.com and have the items either posted (for a purchase of under £20 please allow £2.50 for postage 
and packing) or you can call at the Wovina unit at 1-3 Omaha Road, Bodmin, PL31 1ER to collect the items personally. 
The uniform will not be stocked in their shop for general sale so all items will have to be pre-ordered (please allow up 
to 14 days for items to be ordered in by Wovina). For those parents who do not have internet access Wovina will ac-
cept telephone orders on 01208 833070. 
The current Wovina prices are: 

 

Full zip fleece              £13.00 

Sweatshirt/jumper      £8.60 

P.E  T-shirt                     £4.10 

P.E Bag                           £3.85    

 

We still have a small stock of some items still available in the school office for sale (cash only please) at the following 

prices: 

Full zip fleece                £13.00 

Sweatshirt/jumper        £8.00 

P.E  T-shirt                       £4.00 

P.E Bag                             £3.00 

 

We will also keep one of each item in each size which will be available for your child to try on before you purchase 

online.  

Book bags will still be sold from the office at £5.00 per bag, payment is via parent pay only and payment must be re-

ceived before a book bag is released.          

 

http://www.wovina.com
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HOLIDAY AND SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2017-2018 

 

Please note in addition to the school holiday dates below, Lostwithiel School will also be closed to pupils on the following 

staff training days: 

 

October 2017—Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st  

January 2018—Thursday 4th and Friday 5th 

May 2018—Friday 25th  


